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The undersigned chair submits this report of the C-FSC Finance & Policy Planning Committee, 
Committee members are Gay Abel-Bey, Olivia Birdsall, Jesse Bransford, Joe Foudy, Sylvia 
Maier, Chyng Sun, and Vera Tang.  The Committee met on November 3, 2022. 
 
At that meeting, Committee members who serve on the Senate Financial Affairs Committee 
reported on the most recent SFAC meeting during which there was an update on research by 
Stacie Bloom, Vice Provost for Research & Chief Research Officer. There was also a report 
from MJ Knoll-Finn similar to her report to the University Senate on Nov. 3. (The slides from 
the Bloom presentation can be shared with the CFSC; please advise the undersigned if you 
would like to see those slides.) SFAC members will request additional information on what NYU 
is doing about food insecurity, particularly regarding graduate students. 
 
The CFSC Steering Committee created  a task force last spring to provide input into the next 
NYU faculty equity study (which had been under the purview of this Committee) and has re-
constituted it this fall. Members are Gay Abel-Bey, Sylvia Maier, Juhi Malhotra, Maria 
Patterson, Silvia Spivakovsky, and Chyng Sun. Rather than have this Committee consider 
sabbaticals for contract faculty, the Committee requested that the Steering Committee create a 
task force for that purpose. The following have volunteered and been appointed to the task force: 
Noelle Molè Liston, Alberto Gandolfini, Stacen Keating, Sylvia Maier, Martha Stark. 
(Additional members are welcome.) 
 
This Committee will provide input into the next NYU faculty salary compression and inversion 
study. The Steering Committee will at its next meeting with the Interim Provost remind her that 
our input should not get lost in the process of hiring and on-boarding a new president and 
provost, and the Committee will send a letter early in the spring semester with that message. 
 
The Committee asks all CFSC members to solicit from their constituents whether there are 
special compression and inversion problems beyond the typical situation in which long serving 
faculty are making very little more, or even less, than newer faculty, and the causes of those 
problems. The Committee will then try to determine if there are strategies or ideas that might 
allow those faculty to address those problems. 
 
As the Committee develops the CFSC budget recommendation early next year, it will be 
especially alert to the compression and inversion issues, as well as the need for cost-of-living 
adjustments. 
 
Finally, the Committee will continue to develop ideas regarding assistance with housing costs.  
 
        
       _Maria Patterson___________ 
       Maria Patterson, Chair 
 


